
KAWARTHA LAKES-The Kawartha Lakes Police Service has

joined a number of other services across Ontario in announcing

they will not be arbitrarily stopping motorists or pedestrians.

Late Friday afternoon the Ontario government announced it

was giving police temporary authority to stop residents and

question them without cause. Many police services across the

province has released statements saying their officers would

not be making arbitrary stops including Peterborough Police,

Halton Police, Ottawa Police, Guelph Police, Waterloo Police and

Toronto Police and more.

Here is the statement from Kawartha Lakes Police Service
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